
MINUTES OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

LANE TRANSIT DISTRICT 

REGULAR MEETING 

November 19, 1985 

Notice of the regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Lane Transit 
District Board of Directors on Tuesday, November 19, 1985 was given to The 
Register-Guard for publication on November 14, 1985. However, because a 
quorum of the Board could not be present at this meeting, the November 14, 
1985 adjourned meeting of the Board had been adjourned until November 20, 
1985, at 7:30 p.m. in the Eugene City Hall. No meeting was held on 
November 19, 1985. A District representative was at City Hall at 
7: 30 p. m. on November 19 to advise anyone present of the meeting the 
following evening. There was no one present. Staff notified residents of 
the 71st/72nd Streets neigborhood who were planning to testify at the 
meeting, and notice was distributed to persons on the mailing list of the 
District. 
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